



June 1, 2009

Joe Wooldridge MyJoeCard.com, LLC PO Box 26403 Overland Park, KS 66225

Dear Joe Wooldridge,

On behalf of the Kansas Department of Commerce, I am pleased to inform you that your business, MyJoeCard.com, LLC, has been awarded a **2009 Business Appreciation Month Award of Merit**. This honor is an acknowledgement of your business' outstanding contributions to your community, the state economy and the people of Kansas. I offer you my sincere congratulations.

Every year, Business Appreciation Month gives us a chance to thank business leaders and entrepreneurs like you for keeping our state strong. In light of the current economic downtown, this year's Business Appreciation Month is especially meaningful, and your efforts are especially crucial to our state. Thanks to businesses like yours, Kansas continues to move forward, improve its communities and position itself for leadership in existing and exciting new industries. For that, we cannot thank you enough.

Enclosed with this letter is a certificate to commemorate your **Award of Merit**. I encourage you to display it proudly in your home or business.

Again, congratulations on your award. And thank you for all you do here in Kansas.

Sincerely,

Mark Parkinson

GOVERNOR, STATE OF KANSAS



2009 Business Appreciation Month

Kansas Department of Commerce hereby presents this

Award of Merit

to

MyJoeCard.com, LLC

in recognition of its contributions to economic development, community service and leadership in Kansas.

Wov, & D. Kerr Secretary

Kansas Department of Commerce